NWLA COVID-19 Changes

-There will be no Friday Night Events with crowds of people. The All Star Game has been
cancelled, and the Practice times and Home Run Derby is optional. Team registration can take
place Friday evening or Saturday morning.

-We are limiting teams to no more than 12 people for their roster and coaches. As much as
possible please limit this number to as small as possible. Live streams will be available to watch
in HD, and links will be available on our website and Twitter.

-Teams will be required to maintain at least 6’ separation from other teams while setting up tents
or other “waiting” areas. We ask that only the teams that are playing are present in the
field/bench areas. Teams who are not playing will be required to return to their waiting area.

-Each team will be provided a new bucket of balls. Balls should be collected by the pitching
team only when in need of refill. As much as a hitting team might want to help, please don’t and
simply help when your pitcher needs help.

-If you should have to leave the field or your waiting area for any reason, a mask will be
required. Masks should be worn when social distance cannot be practiced, but are not required
while in the playing field or at bat.

-Post game hand shakes are discouraged.

-Hand sanitizer must be used by all players before and after every game and will be provided for
each team.

-Player should not enter the premises if exhibiting any signs of COVID-19.
-Player waiver is found in your team packet and should be returned before first game.

-THE PENALTY FOR NOT FOLLOWING COVID-19 REGULATIONS WILL BE EXPULSION
FROM THE TOURNAMENT GROUNDS.



